
From: Karin Radiko 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 9:13 AM 
To: Eve Tamme; Natasha Hurley 
Cc: Eva Filzmoser 
Subject: Re: FW: OPEN LETTER regarding the use of banned offsets by EU Member States 
 

Dear all, 
  
thank you for your letter. 
  
I would like to inform you that Estonia has considered the issue of industrial gas credits under the Effort 
Sharing Decision. In fact Denmark formulated a political declaration concerning its intention not to use 
the HFC and adipic-acid N2O credits for national compliance under the Effort Sharing Decision for the 
period 2013-2020. It was AOB point in last Environment Council on 14 March 2011 and some member 
states including Estonia supported this political declaration. Member states who undersigned declaration 
declare to refrain from utilizing HFC-23 and adipic-acid N20 credits for compliance under Decision 
406/2009/EC.  
  
Best regards, 
Karin Radiko  
  
Adviser 
Climate and Radiation Department 
Ministry of the Environment 
Narva mnt 7a 
15172 Tallinn 
  
 


